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Ref.: SCBD/ITS/NP/fb/70848  15 March 2010 

 

N O T I F I C A T I O N 

Third Meeting of the Ad Hoc Open-ended Working Group on Review of Implementation of 

the Convention on Biological Diversity (WGRI-3), 24 - 28 May 2010, UNEP, Nairobi 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that meeting documents for the third meeting of the Ad Hoc 

Open-ended Working Group on Review of Implementation of the Convention (WGRI-3) to be 

held in Nairobi, Kenya, at the headquarters of the United Nations Environment Programme 

(UNEP) from 24 to 28 May 2010, including the information note for participants, are available 

on the CBD website at the following address: http://www.cbd.int/doc/?meeting=WGRI-03. 

 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

Ahmed Djoghlaf 

        Executive Secretary 
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